George E Frey 111

1545 Reeves Drive

Fort Collins, Colorado, USA
July 18, 2011

Re: Reference letter for Mr. Brian Huelat.

Dear Sir or Madam:

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Brian Huelat. I have known Brian for over 5
years. The last 2%2years, through July 2011, was spent as Brians direct technical
supervisor, at Baker Instrument Company. (4812 McMurry Ave, Fort Collins, Colorado,
USA, www.bakerinst.com)

Brian always displayed a high degree of integrity, responsibility, and, especially ambition
for debugging PC issues. He is definitely a leader rather than a follower.

In my 20 years in industry, I cannot recall working with a more knowledgeable, and
determined computer repair technician. His debugging and deployment skills were able to
solve many PC, Computer, Operating System and Microprocessor control issues for us at
Baker Instrument Company. This was in addition to his electronic repair and calibration
duties, which he performed with satisfaction.

He always went the extra mile in regards to his PC work, looking for innovative ways to
help our customers, and provide solutions for them.

Brian would be an asset to any organization, and I am happy to give him my
wholehearted endorsement.

You are free to contact me by phone or email if you would like.
Sincerely,

Geprge Frey; E ?
1-972

-581-6797
Georgefrey 3@msn.com



